
Find attached the revised manuscript. 
We have used genus name for Strongyloides instead of specie names. We also indicated that we couldn't determine if the 

hookworms obtained were of human or animal origin 

 

We wish to appeal that the paper be considered for publication as a full length research  

aticle and not a short communication or note as suggested 

 
 

 

 


